
   Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

It is the end of a very busy half term for us all. 

Not long ago, we were listening to others speak about the ‘new normal’ - 

separation, absence of community, lack of enrichment and some sadness. 

Throughout that time, we kept positive and did what we needed to do - and 

more.  That all seems such a long time ago now. 

 

Fast forward to now, and the school is thriving again! 

 

One of our Crosshall Values is Ambition, and along with Kindness and           

Resilience, it is certainly at the heart of everything we do.  We want our     

community to be proud that their children attend Crosshall Junior School. 

 

We have outstanding staff, governors and PTA; supportive parents and     

wonderful students, and...our community helps us enrich their lives. 

 

Have a wonderful holiday - you all deserve one! 

Anne Eardley |  Head Teacher 
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ADVENTURE PLAYGROUND AND PIRATE SHIP - IN-SCHOOL TIME USE ONLY 

Reminder: children are not to use the Adventure playground or the Infant School pirate 

ship before or after school.  These areas are for in-school time use only. 

BURWELL RESIDENTIAL TRIP 

Our Year Three classes have been on    

their residential trip this week.   

Well done to everyone involved - these 

trips take a lot of organising for both staff 

and parents.  The children who have         

returned already have really enjoyed the experience.  The days and evenings have 

been filled with fun activities, interesting learning, and confidence building for our      

Year Three students. 

We will share photos and more details after half term. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

26th May 

Staff Training Day - school closed                            

Burwell Trip Two (3LJ & 3LG) : collect from 

front of school after they have been to Hall 

29th May - 2nd June - Half Term                                        

5th June - Term Begins 

7th June 

We All Read - Library Event LETTER 

7th June - 9th June 

Year Six - ROCK UK residential trip 

Week commencing 12th June 

Year Four - Multiplication Tables Check Tests 

LETTER.  

12th June - 23rd June 

Father’s Day Lunch - book via school office 

12th June - 16th June 

Year Five - Bikeability  

15th June 

#CJS Families                                                                 

Year Six - Longsands sessions after school 

15th & 16th June 

CJS PTA Fathers Day Shops 

21st June 

#AskCJS - How we use assessment LETTER 

23rd June 

Year Four - Birds of Prey workshop 

27th June 

Meet New Classes Day, & New Parents 

Evening for Year Two  

30th June 

Celebration Assembly 

3rd/ 4th/ 5th/ 6th Jul 

School Reports OUT 

3rd & 4th July 

3rd July - Go Ape, 4AA & 4CH LETTER                                                   

4th July - Go Ape, 4KW & 4NT LETTER 

4th July 

Year Five Shakespeare Assembly LETTER                          

7th July 

Staff Training Day - school closed                            

14th July 

Celebration Assembly                                                 

CJS PTA Summer Fayre 

18th July 

End of Year Discos (Y3,4,5)                                         

Leavers’ Disco (Y6 only) 

20th July 

CJS Sports Day                                                                     

3CD & 3LR - Last Swimming Session  

https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4200&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4226&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4228&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4032&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4033&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4227&type=pdf


ASK YOUR CHILD A QUESTION: 

 This term’s CJS Value is ambition. How are you going to be ambitious during your final half term in Year 

Three?  

 
Why is an animal's habitat so important?  

 
Describe as many 3D shapes as you can using the vocabulary surfaces, edges and vertices.  

 
What was Operation Dynamo?  

Assembly Theme Next Week:       

Young Carers 

 

Oscar M 

Alban S 

  Dante S 

  Esele F 

  Katie V 

TTRS HOUSE BATTLE NEXT WEEK: 

Belfast v Edinburgh 

Assembly Theme Next Week:                            

Doing What You Have To Do 

More photos of all 

our recent activities 

are on our website 

HERE 

If you have a good news story 

to share with our community 

please send details to                      

office@crosshalljunior.co.uk and 

we will include it in our next 

newsletter 

ONLINE SAFETY TIPS - XBOX TOOLKIT 

Many children and young people will be using Xbox gaming stations at 

home and as such Microsoft have put together quite a comprehensive 

toolkit (a PDF document) for parents, children and young people that 

goes into quite a lot of depth, including parental controls, guidance for all 

ages, common safety risks, bullying, unwanted contact and more. There is 

also age-specific guidance (from 5 years upwards) and case studies  

Click HERE to view document 

JOIN OUR SITE TEAM - CLEANER 

We are currently recruiting for a School 

Cleaner - Level One to join our  Site 

Team as soon as possible.  If you know 

a family member, or friend who might 

be interested please click on link      

below and share. 

 Crosshall Junior School Academy 

Trust - School Cleaner  

GYMNASTICS ACHIEVEMENT 

Congratulations to Emily E, on competing in her first 

gymnastics competition and placing third overall in 

the Level Two Group, winning a bronze medal.                   

Emily is a member of Twisters Gymnastics in Perry. 

Fantastic achievement, well done! 

 

STUDENT ACHIEVEMENTS 

Well done to the following Year Six students: 

Ella M, Julia M, Roksolana F.  The girls have 

been crafting and making items to sell in 

order to raise money for Ukraine.  These 

include key chains, hair clips, pens,           

scrunchies, and puppets. 

Competition opens 5th June, ends 10th July. 

Full details available HERE 

 

ECO COUNCIL COMPETITION 

Huntingdon Council are launching a 

competition for young artists to create 

a recycling poster that will be installed 

on the sides of their recycling collection 

vehicles!  The purpose of the poster is to 

encourage people to recycle correctly. 

BRAIN FREEZE FRIDAYS! 

Ice lollies will be on sale after 

school every Friday starting next 

term.  50p each. 

https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/gallery/?pid=3&gcatid=16
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4201&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/page/?title=School+Cleaner&pid=484
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/page/?title=School+Cleaner&pid=484
https://www.huntingdonshire.gov.uk/bins-waste/waste-minimisation/recycling-poster-competition-childrens-art-to-transform-our-bin-trucks/

